
November 3, 2008

For the November meeting, the Wydown Middle School and the Clayton 
High School PTO's met together in the CHS library.  Chris Tennill, 
Director of Public Communications for the district, presented the 
updated Facilities Master Plan for WMS and CHS.  Current 
recommendations for renovations and additions were reviewed.  
Question and answer session followed the presentation.  To review the 
plans go to:  

http://www.clayton.k12.mo.us/4036101161335690/site/default.asp?
4037Nav=|&NodeID=825


